
 
 

Young Workers Committee  
AGM- December 5 

 

PSAC North Nunavut Young Workers Committee is pleased to invite you to its annual general 

meeting on December 5.  

The meeting will take place at PSAC North regional office in Iqaluit: Building #1412, Sikituuq 

Court. We invite and encourage members under 35, from all communities to join.  

During this AGM, participating members will vote for Chair, Secretary and Treasurer positions.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’re not in Iqaluit, you can join us via our teleconference line: 1-866-234-6693 (Conference code: 

8005160957#).  

 

Please RSVP your attendance to: Brenda Shaimaiyuk via 

email: shaimab@psac-afpc.com or phone: (867) 979-7430. 

 

For more information on PSAC North Young Workers Committee, please visit our website:  

 

http://psacnorth.com/our-organization-6 

 

 

Regional Executive Vice President, Jack Bourassa, will be in attendance. 

 

 

You’re the heart of our union!  

Are you a passionate PSAC 

North member under 35? Join 

the Young Workers Committee. 

Don’t miss the opportunity to 

play an active role in your union 

and community. You will help 

guide our union on issues that 

affect young workers and youth 

in their workplaces and 

communities.  

Mark your calendars:  

December 5  

7:30 PM (ET)  
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